
Harry Umberger to Willard Mayberry
This letter from Harry Umberger, the Director of Extension at Kansas State College (now Kansas State
University), was addressed to Willard Mayberry, secretary to Gov. Alf Landon.  The letter discusses the reduction
of railroad transportation rates for livestock feed, because the depression, combined with the droughts of the
1930s, had made it difficult for farmers to feed their livestock.  Umberger recommended that the rates be reduced
for at least thirty days (preferably sixty days) in order to keep stock alive during the winter.  The letter is
accompanied by a state map labeling the counties who needed these rates, with the red shaded section indicating
which counties were in the greatest need.

Creator: Umberger, Harry

Date: December 23, 1933

Callnumber: Governor's Records, Landon, Correspondence Received, Box 3, Folder 11

KSHS Identifier: DaRT ID: 210643

Item Identifier: 210643

www.kansasmemory.org/item/210643

www.kansasmemory.org/item/210643
Kansas Memory is a service of the Kansas Historical Society ~ kshs.org

http://www.kansasmemory.org
http://www.kshs.org
http://www.kansasmemory.org/item/210643


Harry Umberger to Willard Mayberry

www.kansasmemory.org/item/210643 ~ Page 1/2
Kansas Memory is a service of the Kansas Historical Society ~ kshs.org

http://www.kansasmemory.org
http://www.kshs.org


Harry Umberger to Willard Mayberry

www.kansasmemory.org/item/210643 ~ Page 2/2
Kansas Memory is a service of the Kansas Historical Society ~ kshs.org

http://www.kansasmemory.org
http://www.kshs.org

